CAP on 04/27/2021. A NOC requesting a Public Notice was sent to the System on 05/12/2021 for exceeding the MCL for TTHM and HAA5 during the first quarter of 2021.

GA EPD is proposing the enclosed proposed Consent Order to offer an amicable disposition of these violations and to establish a timeframe within which the Water System must return to compliance. If you agree with the terms and conditions of the Order, please sign and date only in the respondent area on page 7 of the Order and return the Order to the address below within thirty (30) days of receipt.

Environmental Protection Division
Drinking Water Compliance Unit
ATTN: Leslie Lundeen
2 Martin Luther King Jr. Drive, Suite 1152 East Floyd Tower
Atlanta, GA 30334

Thank you for your attention in this matter. If you have any questions or concerns with regards to this Order, please contact Leslie Lundeen of our Drinking Water Compliance Program at (470) 607-2453 or via e-mail at Leslie.Lundeen@dnr.ga.gov.

Sincerely.

Richard E. Dunn

PILLEDA

Director

Environmental Protection Division

cc: James Rosenbaum, Operator
GA EPD Southwest District
Drinking Water Compliance file